
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

National Work Zone Awareness Week Safety Message
Each year in the spring, National Work Zone Awareness Week (NWZAW) is held to bring national attention to motorist and worker 
safety and mobility issues in work zones. This year, the Maryland Department of Transportation (MDOT) is hosting the 2024 National 
Work Zone Awareness Week  kickoff event on April 16 with the theme:

"Work Zones are temporary. Actions behind the wheel can last forever.” 

Everyone plays a role in work zone safety




